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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cottonwood Heights Appeals Hearing Officer will hold a public 
meeting to consider a request from Adrienne Bell (Holland & Hart, LLP) to appeal the Cottonwood 
Heights Planning Commission’s approval of a preliminary subdivision plat to consolidate three lots 
at 3874, 3892, and 3889 E. Golden Hills Canyon Rd.  
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, 
at 2277 E. Bengal Blvd., Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121 in the City Council Chambers. Inquiries 
should be directed to Mike Johnson, Community & Economic Development Director, at (801) 944-
7060 or at mjohnson@ch.utah.gov.   
 
Please note that while this is a public meeting, appeals of this nature are based on the previously 
established record of Planning Commission proceedings. As such, public comment will not be 
accepted during this meeting. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Posted: 5/31/2024, Attest: Paula Melgar, City Recorder 
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